
 

From the Nurse 
 

Greetings King students and families!  
 
I wanted to give a big thank you to our families for 
working together with us this year on implement-
ing our new Covid guidelines. We know things 
look different this year and can be a little frustrat-
ing at times, but the cooperation and understand-
ing from our families has been amazing! We con-
tinue to work on making improvements wherever 
we can. 
 
I want to highly encourage everyone to consider 
getting flu shots this year. In addition to providing 
that important protection against the flu, many of 
the symptoms seen with flu and Covid19 are simi-
lar. Being protected against the flu is one more 
way to decrease the amount of isolations and 
quarantines the school will have to implement 
while we distinguish flu cases from Covid19     
cases. If you ever have questions or concerns 
about the health of your child, please feel free to 
contact me.  
  
Warm Regards, 
 
Janine Kappelmann 
BSN, RN 
School Nurse  
Widefield District 3 
Cell: 719-290-6423 

 

Reminders 
 

Lunch Applications 
Free and reduced lunch  

applications for this school year 
are due October 7th.                        

 
Virtual Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled 
for October 22nd & 23rd.  The conferences 
will be set up virtually.  Your child’s teacher 

will send out a code and link for you to set 
up a conference. 

 
PBL Showcase 

October 26th is the date of our  
PBL Showcase.  More details to come. 

 
Virtual Renaissance 

Renaissance is set for October 30th.   
                   9:00 to 9:30-4th grade 
                  9:30 to 10:00-2nd grade 
                   10:00 to 10:30-Kinder          
                   1:00 to 1:30-5th grade 
                   1:30 to 2:00-1st grade 
                   2:00 to 2:30-3rd grade 

Classroom teachers will share a link via  
REMIND to join their classroom assembly. 

 
Fall Dress Up 

Students will be allowed to dress up on  
Friday, October 30th  

in a school appropriate costume.   
 no Make-up  

 nothing scary  
 no inappropriate accessories  

 no full face masks-ONLY masks  
     following the COVID guidelines 

Red Ribbon Week 
October 26-October 30 

 

  Monday: Team up against drugs  (Wear your favorite sports shirts or mask) 
  Tuesday:  Wear Red for Mr. Red, Wear Red with Mr. Red  (Wear RED) 
  Wednesday:  Lay off drugs  (Wear Pajamas) 
  Thursday:  King vows to be drug free  (Wear Blue & Gold or your King shirt) 
  Friday:  Scare away drugs  (Wear a costume) 


